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INTERNATIONAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE

The Golden Gate Colleges, through College of Teacher Education and Graduate
School Department is inviting all interested participants to attend the International
Research Conference to be held at Golden Gate Colleges, Batangas City on July 13-
15, 2023.

The objective of the conference is to help concerned participants to present their
research papers for review and evaluation of respective and reputable speaker and
resource persons.

For more information about the conference, please contact Dr. Esperanza B.

Lusanta Dean, CTE Graduate School and or Dr. Crestita B. Tan, Vice President for

Academic Affairs at telephone numbers: (043) 723-2663; 723-2077; 24171; 7712; 300-
7642 fax number: (043) 723-2077.
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National Capital Region (NCR)

Philippines
Sir,
Warm greetings po!

Research presentation has been a vital factor towards upliftment of teachers and school
heads professional endeavor. It also contributes to the furtherance of existing knowledge
leading to more productive teaching and learning outcomes.

In this regard, Golden Gate Colleges thru the College of Teacher Education and
Graduate School Department shall be hosting an International Research Conference to be
conducted on July 13-15, 2023. This conference is in partnership with the European
Alliance International wherein one of the lead focal person became our keynote speaker for
the Research Colloquium last February 18, 2023.

In view of this, may we request your approval to allow your interested teachers and school
administrators as oral or poster research presenters? After the conference, once their papers
upon evaluation & review were accepted, they will be qualified for an International
Research Publication in a reputable journal.

This is an undertaking involving local and foreign research enthusiasts. There will be three
invited high caliber speakers (2 foreign, 1 local) for the plenary sessions. One of them is Dr.
Warren A. Ramos; Chief Research & Planning Division. In this regard, we highly
appreciate vour kind favorable gesture if you will allow him to be with us on the said dates
and at the same time, issu¢ a memorandum regarding this research conference for your
interested would be research presenters.

Hoping for your utmost support and cooperation regarding this matter.

Thank you so much and more power!

God Bless you and your family at all tumes po!

Very truly yours, -

DR. ESPERANZA B. LUSANTA

Dean, ' TE /Graduate School

C 7 , PhD
Vice President for Academic Affairs




